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Wed, 21 Jun, 22:30 (10 
hours ago) 

 
 
 

to secretary, me, info.basclub 

 
 

My apologies too Richard. I really haven't been organised at all - I'm sorry. 

Thank you for the greetings and very best wishes to you & your members. 

I hope that we will be getting in touch later in the year - the NZAS is in the process of 

rejuvenating itself, and looking to become more active also in the international 

community. 

Best regards 

Stuart 

National Secretary NZAS 

PS: Greetings to you too Melanie and your colleagues in ANARE, and to everyone in the 

BAS Club 

 


